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Dear parents, 

 

Thank you all for your help during a busy November. This weekend we start in to our Advent season. It has 

been a fast year!  

 

• Teachers have started sending home appointment time for calls for Parent- Teacher meetings. It is 

important that we have your current mobile phone number. We use this number to contact you and 

also for Textaparent. Please contact Eilise if you have a new number.  

 

• During this winter season all children should wear a warm coat to school. We try to get children out 

on the yard at least 2 times a day. Coats are needed to keep them warm. 

  

• Well done to all our infants who have almost completed their first term in school. Thank you all for 

encouraging your child to walk in to school alone from the front gate. This encourages their 

independence. We have a number of staff on the yard each day to ensure they get to class safely. 

Thank you again for your support.  

 

• School starts at 9.00 for all pupils. If your child is late for school they should come to the front door. 

Eilise will bring them to their classroom.  

 

• The Parents’ Association will hold their AGM in the school hall on Tuesday 29th at 9.15 am.  

If you would like to help out with the PA you are welcome to attend.  

The Parents’ Association positively support the school by working with the Bom and the staff. In the 

past they have organised fund raisers to invite Santa and the Easter Bunny to the school. They have 

organised First Communion parties. The PA have organised bag packs and raffles to collect money 

for library books, selection boxes, parties and even a replacement front door! Prior to Covid they also 

organised a Choral Concert to raise funds.  

 

• If you are attending please enter the school by the back door. The school hall is beside the back 

door.  

Please do not walk through the school. For the safety of your children we need to keep the corridors 

for children and staff.  

Toilets are available in the school hall.  

Adults should not use children’s toilets. This is for Child Safeguarding reasons.  

 

• If you cannot attend and would like to help the PA in their work – please leave your number with 

Eilise.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

 


